A9 -0+ 2,

Mackenzie Reed-Kadow

From: James Brey - D4

Sent: Wednesday, July 29, 2020 8:56 PM

To: Nicholas Mueller

Cc Steve Corbeille; Kim Lynch; Mackenzie Reed-Kadow
Subject: Appear At Finance Committee Meeting Next Week
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Good Morning Nick,

I had a request from another Alderman for you to give an update on the budget for all of the downtown projects
that were budgeted for this year (specifically the 8th Street corridor). In other words, what has been done, what
is still scheduled to be done this year and the amount of money spent and intend to be spent. In speaking with
Steve last week, I know there is a spreadsheet that they have available that shows exactly what I think this
Alderman wants.

The Finance Committee will be meeting Tuesday, August 4th, 5:30 PM in the Council Chambers. It will also
be available through Zoom. Please let me know your availability.

Thanks!

Jim Brey

Alderman-Fourth District

City of Manitowoc, WI Common Council
Phone: 920-682-9713

Email: jbrey@manitowoc.org

This message is intended for the use of the person or organization to whom it is addressed. It may contain
information that is confidential, privileged, or otherwise protected from disclosure by law. If you are not the
intended recipient or a person responsible for delivering this message to the intended recipient, any copying,
distribution, or use of this message or the information that it contains is not authorized and may be prohibited by
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